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world apart from the world of politics, and the
philosophy of the Kyoto school is a politically neutral
blend of intellectual traditions East and West, Buddhist
and Christian. This volume challenges those assumptions
by focusing on the question of nationalism in the work
of Japanese Buddhist thinkers during and after the
Pacific War. Fifteen Japanese and Western scholars offer
a variety of critical perspectives concerning the
political responsibility of intellectuals and the
concrete historical consequences of working within a
religious or philosophical tradition." "The first group
of essays debates the role of Zen Buddhism in wartime
Japan." "A second group of essays examines the political
thought and activities of Nishida Kitaro, the doyen of
the Kyoto school." "A third group of essays questions
the complicity of other philosophers of the Kyoto school
in the wartime spirit of nationalism and analyzes the
ideas of modernity and the modern nation-state then
current in Japan." "This carefully documented volume
offers a wealth of information and reflection for those
interested in prewar and wartime history, Zen, Japanese
philosophy, and the problem of nationalism today."--BOOK
JACKET.Title Summary field provided by Blackwell North
America, Inc. All Rights Reserved
Myth and Masculinity in the Japanese Cinema Isolde
Standish 2013-11-05 This study argues that in Japanese
popular cinema the 'tragic hero' narrative is an

Wisdom in China and the West Qingsong Shen 2004
Danganronpa 2: Ultimate Luck and Hope and Despair Volume
3 Spike Chunsoft 2019-06-18 The ultimate teenage murder
game continues! Based on Danganronpa 2: Goodbye Despair,
the sequel to the original Danganronpa, the manga series
Ultimate Luck and Hope and Despair contains many scenes
only hinted at in the game! The conclusion! Caught in
the execution procedure by mistake, Fuyuhiko desperately
requires emergency aid. Due to the school rules,
Monokuma has no choice but to save Fuyuhiko's life. But
never one to let an evil opportunity slip by, Monokuma
uses the medical theme for his next murder motive: the
Despair Disease! Everyone is terrified of catching the
contagion after Nagito, Ibuki, and Akane become
infected. The three are forced into quarantine, and
Monokuma claims a corpse is required to produce a cure!
But they can't kill someone to save themselves, can
they...?
Making Sense of Suicide Missions Diego Gambetta
2006-09-21 "Suicide attacks are a defining act of
political violence and an extraordinary social
phenomenon. This book investigates the organizers of
suicide missions and the perpetrators alike"--Provided
by publisher.
Rude Awakenings James W. Heisig 1995-06-01 "To many
scholars in the world of religious studies, Zen is a
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archetypal plot-structure upon which male genres, such
as the war-retro and yakuza films are based. Two central
questions in relation to these post-war Japanese film
genres and historical consciousness are addressed: What
is the relationship between history, myth and memory?
And how are individual subjectivities defined in
relation to the past? The book examines the role of the
'tragic hero' narrative as a figurative structure
through which the Japanese people could interpret the
events of World War II and defeat, offering spectators
an avenue of exculpation from a foreign-imposed sense of
guilt. Also considered is the fantasy world of the
nagare-mono (drifter) or yakuza film. It is suggested
that one of the reasons for the great popularity of
these films in the 1960s and 1970s lay in their ability
to offer men meanings that could help them understand
the contradictions between the reality of their everyday
experiences and the ideological construction of
masculinity.
From Star Strings Akihito Tsukushi 2021-08-26 In Made in
Abyss, bestselling creator Akihito Tsukushi took you
deep into the earth. Now, in this riveting manga, he
recounts the tale of an epic journey into the sky--and
far, far beyond. When Kororu, a little girl living alone
on a distant planet, finds a mysterious string hanging
from the sky, she's left with just one choice: to climb
it. Where does the string lead? And will she survive the
journey to the other end?
Wuthering Heights Sean Michael Wilson 2011 Presents a
graphic novel adaptation of the classic story of two
families who become intertwined through marriage,
passion, and the dominating force of a man named
Heathcliff.
Do Androids Dream of Electric Sheep? Philip K. Dick
2008-02-26 A masterpiece ahead of its time, a prescient
rendering of a dark future, and the inspiration for the
blockbuster film Blade Runner By 2021, the World War has
killed millions, driving entire species into extinction
and sending mankind off-planet. Those who remain covet
any living creature, and for people who can’t afford
ultra-despair-hagakure

one, companies built incredibly realistic simulacra:
horses, birds, cats, sheep. They’ve even built humans.
Immigrants to Mars receive androids so sophisticated
they are indistinguishable from true men or women.
Fearful of the havoc these artificial humans can wreak,
the government bans them from Earth. Driven into hiding,
unauthorized androids live among human beings,
undetected. Rick Deckard, an officially sanctioned
bounty hunter, is commissioned to find rogue androids
and “retire” them. But when cornered, androids fight
back—with lethal force. Praise for Philip K. Dick “The
most consistently brilliant science fiction writer in
the world.”—John Brunner “A kind of pulp-fiction Kafka,
a prophet.”—The New York Times “[Philip K. Dick] sees
all the sparkling—and terrifying—possibilities . . .
that other authors shy away from.”—Rolling Stone
Danganronpa 2: Ultimate Luck and Hope and Despair Volume
2 Spike Chunsoft 2019-02-05 The ultimate teenage murder
game continues! Based on Danganronpa 2: Goodbye Despair,
the sequel to the original Danganronpa, the manga series
Ultimate Luck and Hope and Despair contains many scenes
only hinted at in the game! They say if you can't stand
the heat, get out of the kitchen...but the one who's on
the hot seat is Ultimate Cook Teruteru Hanamura, on
trial for the murder of Byakuya Togami! Revealing his
true nature in the courtroom, Nagito forces his fellow
students to realize they don't truly know or understand
each other. It'll take all of Hajime's cunning, along
with the help of his classmates, to cleave a path to the
awful truth!
The Art of Ghost of Tsushima Sucker Punch Productions
2020-09-01 On sale date subject to change. A beautifully
realized tome inspired by traditional Japanese
aesthetics and featuring art from the delicately crafted
video game from Sucker Punch Productions. Dark Horse
Books and Sucker Punch Productions are honored to
present The Art of Ghost of Tsushima. Explore a unique
and intimate look at the Tsushima Islands--all collected
into a gorgeous, ornately designed art book. Step into
the role of Tsushima Island's last samurai, instilling
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fear and fighting back against the Mongolian invasion of
Japan in the open-world adventure, Ghost of Tsushima.
This volume vividly showcases every detail of the vast
and exotic locale, featuring elegant illustrations of
dynamic characters, spirited landscapes, and diagrams of
Samurai sword-fighting techniques, along with a look at
storyboards and renders from the most intense, eloquent,
and expressive cinematic moments of the game.
Martial Arts as Embodied Knowledge D. S. Farrer
2011-12-01 A wide-ranging scholarly consideration of the
martial arts.
Theorizing Bruce Lee Paul Bowman 2010 "Bruce Lee is a
complex and contradictory figure, and it's a formidable
task to take on the multiple facets of his
legacyûfighter, film star, philosopher, nationalist,
multiculturalist, innovator. With an approach as
multidisciplinary and iconoclastic as Lee's approach to
martial arts, Bowman provides an original and
exhilarating account of Lee as 'cultural event'. No one
has done a better job of explaining why the martial arts
'legend' remains such an important and provocative
figure."ûLeon Hunt (Brunel University), author of Kung
Fu Cult Masters: From Bruce Lee to Crouching Tiger.
"Taking on Martin Heidegger and Slavoj ÄiPek as well as
drawing on Jacques Derrida, Michel Foucault, Guy Debord,
Jacques RanciFre, Rey Chow, and Stuart Hall, among
others, Bowman shows how Bruce Lee 'speaks' to the
philosophical debates that frame our understanding of
global popular culture today. Although Bowman may not be
able to resolve the philosophical battles surrounding
our ability to 'know' Bruce Lee, he does a remarkable
job of articulating why Bruce Lee remains an essential
force within not only world cinema but global culture û
both 'high' and 'low.' Armoured with his philosophical
nunchakus, Bowman goes to battle with anyone who may
doubt Lee's ongoing importance, and this book will
undoubtedly become essential reading for everyone (from
philosopher to kung fu practitioner) interested in
popular culture and Asian cinema."ûGina Marchetti
(University of Hong Kong), author of Romance and the
ultra-despair-hagakure

"Yellow Peril": Race, Sex and Discursive Strategies in
Hollywood Fiction, and From Tian'anmen to Times Square:
Transnational China and the Chinese Diaspora on Global
Screens, 1989-1997. Theorizing Bruce Lee is a unique
work, which uses cultural theory to analyse and assess
Bruce Lee, and uses Bruce Lee to analyse and assess
cultural theory. Lee is shown to be a major 'event' in
both global film and global popular culture û a figure
who is central to many intercultural encounters, texts,
and practices. Many key elements of film and cultural
theory are employed to theorize Bruce Lee, and Lee is
shown to be a complex û and consequential û multimedia,
multidisciplinary and multicultural phenomenon.
Theorizing Bruce Lee is essential reading for anyone
interested in Bruce Lee in popular culture and as an
object of academic study.
Danganronpa: The Animation Volume 1 Spike Chunsoft
2016-04-05 Each year, the elite Hope's Peak Academy
selects only the most gifted and talented students to
enroll...plus one ordinary student, chosen by lottery.
Makoto Naegi was that lucky person--or so he thought!
When he shows up for class, he finds the elite students
are a bizarre cast of oddballs under the ruthless
authority of a robot teddy bear principal, Monokuma. The
bear lays down the school rules: the only way out of
Hope's Peak is to not only murder another student...but
get away with it, as every murder is followed by a
tribunal where the surviving students cross-examine each
other! Inspired by the Danganronpa videogame series and
based on the anime of the same name, the Danganropa
manga is a quirky, fun, weird, and dynamic take on the
high school Battle Royale genre.
Shinto Shrines Joseph Cali 2012-11-30 Of Japan’s two
great religious traditions, Shinto is far less known and
understood in the West. Although there are a number of
books that explain the religion and its philosophy, this
work is the first in English to focus on sites where
Shinto has been practiced since the dawn of Japanese
history. In an extensive introductory section, authors
Joseph Cali and John Dougill delve into the fascinating
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aspects of Shinto, clarifying its relationship with
Buddhism as well as its customs, symbolism, and
pilgrimage routes. This is followed by a fully
illustrated guide to 57 major Shinto shrines throughout
Japan, many of which have been designated World Heritage
Sites or National Treasures. In each comprehensive
entry, the authors highlight important spiritual and
physical features of the individual shrines
(architecture, design, and art), associated festivals,
and enshrined gods. They note the prayers offered and,
for travelers, the best times to visit. With over 125
color photographs and 50 detailed illustrations of
archetypical Shinto objects and shrines, this volume
will enthrall not only those interested in religion but
also armchair travelers and visitors to Japan alike.
Whether you are planning to visit the actual sites or
take a virtual journey, this guide is the perfect
companion. Visit Joseph Cali’s Shinto Shrines of Japan:
The Blog Guide:
http://shintoshrinesofjapanblogguide.blogspot.jp/. Visit
John Dougill’s Green Shinto, “dedicated to the promotion
of an open, international and environmental Shinto”:
http://www.greenshinto.com/wp/.
Zen and Japanese Culture Daisetz Teitaro Suzuki 1970 One
of this century's leading works on Zen, this book is a
valuable source for those wishing to understand its
concepts in the context of Japanese life and art. In
simple, often poetic, language, Daisetz Suzuki describes
what Zen is, how it evolved, and how its emphasis on
primitive simplicity and self-effacement have helped to
shape an aesthetics found throughout Japanese culture.
He explores the surprising role of Zen in the philosophy
of the samurai, and subtly portrays the relationship
between Zen and swordsmanship, haiku, tea ceremonies,
and the Japanese love of nature. Suzuki's contemplative
discussion is enhanced by anecdotes, poetry, and
illustrations showing silk screens, calligraphy, and
examples of architecture.
Danganronpa: The Animation Volume 2 Spike Chunsoft
2016-08-09 Having lived through the first round of
ultra-despair-hagakure

judgment in the trap that is Hope's Peak Academy, bonds
are beginning to form among the surviving students. But
the evil paws of Monokuma, the villainous bear that
holds them captive, are stretched around them...one
black, one white, signifying that at this school there's
only room for two kinds of students--those found
innocent--and those found guilty!
Danganronpa Another Episode: Ultra Despair Girls Volume
1 Spike Chunsoft 2019-10-01 Based on one of the multiple
video games in the Danganronpa franchise, Danganronpa
Another Episode: Ultra Despair Girls is the missing
story that goes between the original Danganronpa: The
Animation manga, and the recently published manga series
Danganronpa 2: Ultimate Luck and Hope and Despair.
Whatever happened to Komaru Naegi, the younger sister of
Danganronpa: The Animation's protagonist, Makoto? Like
all the family members of the Ultimate Students, she was
held under threat to force them to play Monokuma's
murder game. But now Komaru's busted out of the
apartment complex where she's been prisoner for the last
year--out of the frying pan and into the fire of the
post-apocalyptic cityscape where cuddly Monokuma robots
are only too happy to take out any stray survivors!
Komaru finds herself thrown amongst the factions
fighting to shape the new world: the Future Foundation,
crewed by the original story's Byakuya Togami, and the
Warriors of Hope, elementary school kids whose solution
is to eliminate all the grownups! Komaru's best chance
for survival is the most unlikely one of all--pair up
with the original story's gloomy romance author Toko
Fukawa...whose alternate personality is the crazed
serial killer, Genocide Jack (Jill)!
Secret Mind Control William Horton 2013-09-02 In this
ground breaking book, Dr. Will Horton, the worlds
leading expert in Hypnosis, NLP, and mind control
reveals the inner secrets of how to get others to do
what you want, and have them think it was their idea!
Learn the way cults, governments, and mass market
experts use simple ways to get directly into your
subconscious mind. Read this book and it will forever
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shift your view of the world around you. Wake Up and
read it now.
My Hero Academia: School Briefs, Vol. 5 Kohei Horikoshi
2021-10-05 Midoriya inherits the superpower of the
world’s greatest hero, but greatness won’t come easy.
Prose short stories featuring the everyday school lives
of My Hero Academia’s fan-favorite characters. It’s time
for class 1-A to start getting ready for the end-of-theyear holidays. As excited as everyone is for Christmas,
New Year’s Eve, and the New Year itself, preparing means
undertaking a big winter cleaning. The unsuspecting
students get a big surprise when their cleaning leads to
a crazy discovery. There’s only one way to find out
where the mysterious entrance they uncover leads to—and
that means rustling up some Plus Ultra spirit and
venturing inside!
Yukio Mishima on Hagakure Yukio Mishima 1979
Battle Royale: The Novel Koushun Takami 2009-11-17 A
group of ninth-grade students are confined to a small
isolated island where they must fight each other for
three days until only one survivor remains, as part of
the ultimate in reality television.
Reconstructing the Household Peter W. Bardaglio
2000-11-09 In Reconstructing the Household, Peter
Bardaglio examines the connections between race, gender,
sexuality, and the law in the nineteenth-century South.
He focuses on miscegenation, rape, incest, child
custody, and adoption laws to show how southerners
struggled with the conflicts and stresses that surfaced
within their own households and in the larger society
during the Civil War era. Based on literary as well as
legal sources, Bardaglio's analysis reveals how legal
contests involving African Americans, women, children,
and the poor led to a rethinking of families, sexuality,
and the social order. Before the Civil War, a
distinctive variation of republicanism, based primarily
on hierarchy and dependence, characterized southern
domestic relations. This organic ideal of the household
and its power structure differed significantly from
domestic law in the North, which tended to emphasize
ultra-despair-hagakure

individual rights and contractual obligations. The
defeat of the Confederacy, emancipation, and economic
change transformed family law and the governance of
sexuality in the South and allowed an unprecedented
intrusion of the state into private life. But Bardaglio
argues that despite these profound social changes, a
preoccupation with traditional notions of gender and
race continued to shape southern legal attitudes.
Gender Politics and Mass Dictatorship J. Lim 2010-12-14
Unique in comparative scope, this volume brings together
global scholarship on gender. Thirteen international
experts explore the gendered mobilization of men and
women in twentieth century European and Asian mass
dictatorships and colonial empires, examining both
mobilization 'from above' and self-empowerment 'from
below'.
Sunstone (Vol 1-6) Sejic Two women deal with modern
themes of sex, relationships, and fetishism in this
erotic romantic comedy. So beware all who enter,
because, to quote a few hundred thousand readers on
DeviantArt: Vol: 1-6
My Hero Academia: School Briefs, Vol. 4 Anri Yoshi
2020-03-03 Hey, hey, hey, folks! It’s finally time for
U.A.’s School Festival! This is a showstopping event
where our little heroes in training are pouring their
hearts and souls into a live concert, a stage play, and
much, much more—all for your entertainment! Are you
ready? -- VIZ Media
History of the Literature of the Scandinavian North
Frederik Winkel Horn 1883
Classroom of the Elite (Light Novel) Vol. 1 Syougo
Kinugasa 2019-02-07 '"Students of the prestigious Tokyo
Metropolitan Advanced Nurturing High School are given
remarkable freedom--if they can win, barter, or save
enough points to work their way up the ranks! Ayanokoji
Kiyotaka has landed at the bottom in the scorned Class
D, where he meets Horikita Suzune, who''s determined to
rise up the ladder to Class A. Can they beat the system
in a school where cutthroat competition is the name of
the game? "'
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Final Fantasy Lost Stranger Hazuki Minase 2018-08-28
Scoring a job at Square Enix, Sasaki Shogo's dream of
producing a Final Fantasy game finally seems within his
grasp! But after he starts, he quickly discovers that
the work has nothing to do with his favorite franchise
at all... Disillusioned, his enthusiasm for FF begins
waning despite his sister / co-worker Yuko's attempts to
lift his spirits. Their conversation is cut short,
though, when a runaway truck suddenly careens toward the
two of them...! When Shogo comes to, the first thing he
sees is...a Moogle?! Wait, was that a Cure spell? And
chocobos...?! Hurled into a Final Fantasy world unbound
to any particular installment, how will an uber-fan like
Shogo survive?!
Japan in the Fascist Era E. Reynolds 2004-07-15 In
contrast to Euro-centric works on comparative fascism
that set Japan apart from Germany and Italy, this book
emphasizes parallels between Japan and its Axis Allies.
Romantic nationalist ideologies attracted a strong
following in all three nations as they emerged as modern
states in the late 1800s. In both Germany and Japan
these were, from the beginning, strongly racial in
nature. Spurred by grievances against the 'status quo'
powers, all three took up aggressive policies in the
1930s, producing a short-lived 'fascist era'. Japan's
prominent role demands a broader perspective and
consideration of 'fascism' as more than a purely
European phenomenon.
Danganronpa Another Episode: Ultra Despair Girls Volume
3 Spike Chunsoft 2021-03-30 The conclusion! Komaru
decides to remain in Towa City with Toko, determined to
put an end to the reign of terror inflicted by the
children of the Warriors of Hope. But to bring about a
resolution, not only must she defeat the remaining
Warriors, but also the last-ditch weapon of the
adults...the massive Big Bang Monokuma! Does a horribly
ordinary high school girl have what it takes to stop
this mutually assured destruction between two
generations...and shape the destiny of Towa City and the
Future Foundation? Based on one of the multiple video
ultra-despair-hagakure

games in the Danganronpa franchise, Danganronpa Another
Episode: Ultra Despair Girls is the missing story that
goes between the original Danganronpa: The Animation
manga, and the recently published manga series
Danganronpa 2: Ultimate Luck and Hope and Despair.
The Girl from the Sea Molly Knox Ostertag 2021-06 From
the author of The Witch Boy trilogy comes a graphic
novel about family, romance, and first love. Fifteenyear-old Morgan has a secret: She can't wait to escape
the perfect little island where she lives. She's
desperate to finish high school and escape her sad
divorced mom, her volatile little brother, and worst of
all, her great group of friends...who don't understand
Morgan at all. Because really, Morgan's biggest secret
is that she has a lot of secrets, including the one
about wanting to kiss another girl. Then one night,
Morgan is saved from drowning by a mysterious girl named
Keltie. The two become friends and suddenly life on the
island doesn't seem so stifling anymore. But Keltie has
some secrets of her own. And as the girls start to fall
in love, everything they're each trying to hide will
find its way to the surface...whether Morgan is ready or
not.
Danganronpa Another Episode: Ultra Despair Girls Volume
2 Spike Chunsoft 2020-10-06 Komaru and Toko delve into
the subway tunnels, finding an underground arena where
Masaru, leader of the killer kids who call themselves
the Warriors of Hope, stands triumphant above a pile of
dead grown-ups...yet the boy doesn't stand a chance
against Genocide Jill and Komaru's teamwork! Now having
defeated a foe, the question arises as to who's actually
their friend...Shirokuma, a bleached, bandaged version
of their teddy bear tormenter, claims to be able to put
them in touch with the adult resistance--but is
following it down even deeper really such a good idea?
Based on one of the multiple video games in the
Danganronpa franchise, Danganronpa Another Episode:
Ultra Despair Girls is the missing story that goes
between the original Danganronpa: The Animation manga,
and the recently published manga series Danganronpa 2:
6/8

Downloaded from vstecssingapore.com on August 11, 2022 by
guest

Ultimate Luck and Hope and Despair.
Bose: The Indian Samurai - Netaji and the Ina a Military
Assessment G. D. Bakshi 2016-05-02 This is a path
breaking book by a former General that seeks to evaluate
Netaji Subhash Chandra Bose as a military leader and
indeed, the First Supreme Commander of India. Netaji was
instrumental in India getting her freedom. It is the
first professional attempt to evaluate the military
performance of the Indian National Army (INA) in World
War-II and its significant impact on the Freedom
Struggle. The book has gone into great details about
each and every engagement fought by the INA. This
meticulously researched book seeks to reopen a
significant historical debate about how India got her
freedom. A succession of court historians have tried to
craft a narrative that India had obtained her freedom
entirely by the soft power of Ahimsa/non-violence and
Satyagraha; and that hard power had no role to play
whatsoever. There is also the dark secret about what
finally happened to Bose. The author is pessimistic
about the unearthing of the real truth as many critical
Indian files have been destroyed. To get at the whole
truth, we need access to Russian, Japanese and British
archives. The author has analysed a wealth of data. It
leaves us with some most disconcerting and horrible
speculations about what happened to the man who in
truth, got us our freedom. His legacy was buried and
marginalised by a set of non-violent pretenders who
expended inordinate amounts of energy in fighting the
ghosts of the INA. Today, India as a nation needs to
squarely face up to the truth. Bose, indeed was the icon
of Indian nationalism. Today, we need to revive his
legacy in the backdrop of an ugly debate that seeks to
splinter the nation state in India under the pretext of
free speech. Treason and treachery continue to flourish
in India. That is why we need to revive the ardent
nationalism of Bose - an Indian Samurai par excellence.
Worlds of the Dead Evin Ager 2005-10-17
The Velveteen Rabbit Komako Sakai 2012 A simplified
retelling of Margery Williams' tale of a toy which, by
ultra-despair-hagakure

the time he is dirty, worn out, and about to be burned,
has almost given up hope of ever finding the magic
called Real.
My Hero Academia: School Briefs Anri Yoshi 2019-07-02 At
U.A. High School, it’s tradition for students to attend
a training camp in the woods. Though the kids are mostly
there to improve their Quirks, it’s also an opportunity
for these aspiring heroes to cut loose in a way they
can’t during regular classes. -- VIZ Media
Danganronpa 2: Ultimate Luck and Hope and Despair Volume
1 Spike Chunsoft 2018-12-24 The ultimate teenage murder
game continues! Based on Danganronpa 2: Goodbye Despair
video game, the sequel to the original video game
Danganronpa. The manga series Ultimate Luck and Hope and
Despair contains bonus scenes not shown in the video
game! When a new class of students at the (in)famous
Hope's Peak Academy find themselves on a surprise school
trip to a tropical island, they also find that suspicion
and death is the only ticket home from this so-called
paradise! Here, in the name of "hope," Ultimate Lucky
Student Nagito Komaeda is willing to kill anybody and
everybody...including himself!
Shaking a Leg Angela Carter 1998-12 Gathers the author's
reviews of books and films, and essays on fashion,
trends, travel, and art
My Hero Academia: Ultra Analysis—The Official Character
Guide Kohei Horikoshi 2021-11-02 The secrets of the
smash-hit series My Hero Academia are revealed! My Hero
Academia: Ultra Analysis—The Official Character Guide is
jam-packed with all the profiles, stats, and trivia
about your favorite heroes—plus a color art gallery,
sketches, and a team-up discussion featuring My Hero
Academia creator Kohei Horikoshi in conversation with
Bleach creator Tite Kubo! -- VIZ Media
Inventing the Way of the Samurai Oleg Benesch 2014 This
volume examines the development of the 'way of the
samurai' (bushidō), which is popularly viewed as a
defining element of the Japanese national character and
even the 'soul of Japan' - to provide an overview of
modern Japanese social, cultural, and political history.
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